BOX 5945
TUCSON, ARIZONA

PHONE 623-3618

Jan. 17, 1964
Tucson, Arizona

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
4590 S. Julian
Englewood, Colorado
Dear Mr. Nittler,

As we do not at this time have formal verification
cards, plcase accept this as confirmation that upon comparing
your report with our program log I find that you did hear our
broadcast on Sept. 30, 1963, from 12:12 AM to 12:28 AM, MST.

Our 250 Country and Western Watts are doing very

well to be heard in your scction of the country. Thank you

for the information regarding our slgnal strength.

Enclosz=d nleace find one of our K-HOS automobilse

window decals.

Sincerely,'_

John P. Crawford,
Chief Engineer.

JPC/s

“TUCSON’S ONLY FULLTIME COUNTRY MUSIC STATION"




